
500 North Marketplace Drive × P.O. Box 10 × Centerville, Utah 84014 × (801) 693-2600  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Utah Company Wins Contract to Help Improve Economy 
in Egypt 
 
October 30, 2015 
 
  
 
(CENTERVILLE, Utah) – Management & Training Corporation (MTC) is pleased to announce it has 
been awarded a new contract to enhance Egypt’s technical and vocational training programs. The 
contract is for three years, with a fourth year option, for a total value of $22 million dollars, and was 
awarded by the U.S. Agency for International Development (USAID). 
 
  
 
“We’re extremely pleased, and look forward to strengthening Egypt’s economy,” said Gregory R. 
Niblett, MTC’s vice president of Economic & Social Development. “Our primary mission will be to 
work with Egypt’s Ministry of Technical and Vocational Education and Training to help their citizens 
improve their workplace skills and ultimately enhance their local economy and lifestyle.” 
 
  
 
As part of the three-year contract, MTC will help upgrade the country’s technical and vocational 
education and training system, enhance connections between employers and training centers, and create 
local structures for economic development. The project will eventually involve 40 full-time, Egyptian 
employees including staff members who will work with local officials. 
 
  
 
Since 2004, MTC has helped people worldwide develop the skills needed to build better lives for 
themselves and their families. 
 
  
 
For information about MTC, please visit www.mtctrains.com 


